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Question: 
Senator Marshall asked in writing: 
 
In answer to QoN W292-06, the Department advised the Committee that 95 written 
advices had been provided to employers and industry associations since mid-2003 on 
whether or not their existing or proposed enterprise agreements were code-compliant 
or not. Can the Department please expand on this answer to take in to account any 
further advices provided since the previous estimates round? 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department has provided 107 advices since the 3 June 2005 Estimates hearing. 
Of these, twenty six advices on whether existing or proposed agreements were 
Code-compliant have been provided to employer and industry associations. 
 




